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16th May 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We write to inform you that the Year 11 Leavers’ Assembly is scheduled to take 
place on Thursday 6th June immediately after the English exam. This is a 
fantastic opportunity for students to celebrate and reflect on their time at 
Ormiston Rivers Academy. We understand that some students may wish to 
be involved in shirt signing after the Leavers’ Assembly and therefore we 
would request that they bring a spare shirt with them for this. 
 
We expect that the celebrations will finish by 1.40pm after which the 
students will be free to leave the site. We realise that some students are 
reliant on school transport when travelling to and from the academy and 
therefore will need to be in school for the rest of the day. For those students, 
arrangements can be made for supervised study. If your child needs to 
remain in school until the end of the school day to access the school bus, 
please fill in the form below so we can arrange for their supervision. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/U8qBpKzAt1  
 
Between now and 6th June students will remain in their timetabled lessons 
on site. After June 6th all timetabled lessons will be online via Microsoft 
teams.  
 
It is imperative that students remain focused when attending lessons in 
this final period. Poor behaviour, truancy or unauthorised absences may 
lead to students being unable to attend the Prom and/or leavers 
assembly. 
 
Please note: Students should continue to wear full school uniform when 
attending school until all exams have been completed. 
 
In the meantime, we wish all year 11 students the very best of luck and the 
outcomes they deserve in their examinations and would like to thank you 
for your continued support during your son/daughter's time with us here at 
Ormiston Rivers Academy. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Jo Williams 
Principal 
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